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The children enjoy playing in the newly retrofitted house. Thank you to the donors who made this

possible! Photo credit: Scoop Anthony.

A Special Announcement

October 2016
Dear friends,
| arrived back in Nepal last month and am pleased to report that life is getting back to

normal in our newly retrofitted house. Thanks to our generous donors, we were able
to fortify our house, rather than just patch it up like most of our neighbors. The rooms
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There is still much work to do. Many people here in Nepal are struggling a year
after the earthquakes. The number of direct requests for help we receive has
significantly increased since the disaster. The Nepal government response to the
earthquake has been slow and ineffective.

This crisis has presented House with Heart with an opportunity to increase our
outreach significantly. | am excited to announce we have started a Capital
Campaign to build a second house. Thanks to the generosity of our lead donors,
we have raised just over a $100,000, which is half of our $200,000 goal. A special
thank you to David and Donna Joss who made a very generous leadership gift.

Would you consider making a special gift to help us build the second house and
reach our goal of raising $200,000? With the construction of a new house, we can:

o Admit 10 new children into our family, for a total of 33.

¢ Provide a free education to children whose parents can’t afford it in our new
Children’s Learning Centre.

 Transition our teenaged children into adulthood with semi-independent living
quarters.

» Keep vulnerable girls in school through our Rise Above program.

e Operate a clinic for women with little or no access to healthcare.

o Give community members access to computer training.

» Continue to play a crucial role in identifying and resolving post-earthquake
urgent regional needs.

All of our donors will be listed on our Capital Campaign donor page. Gifts of $500 or
more will be acknowledged on a special thank you plaque displayed in the new
house.

Thank you for considering joining us in this next big step forward.

With gratitude,
Beverly

P.S. | will send an update on the children next month. Also, please mark your
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The new 3-story house has been designed by a female architect working for the local Nepal

construction company S.S. Consult in consultation with New Line Structures Inc of New York. New

Line has helped us to make sure that all of our buildings can withstand future earthquakes.

Help us raise $200,000.
Learn more about the Capital Campaign & Donate online

OR send a check made out to House with Heatrt.

Our mailing address is:
House with Heart

151 First Ave, #74

New York, NY 10003

House with Heart (formerly Ghar Sita Mutu) is a home for abandoned children, an education center for
impoverished women and children, and an outreach program for needy families in Kathmandu, Nepal.

www.HousewithHeart.org
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